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Good afternoon,

I am making a submission against the Bowman Creek wind-farm project. My name is Todd Shorter, i live at
property ID  I live within the 4.1km radius of the closest wind-farm and i have not been contacted by any
representative of  Epron or Ark Energy at anytime during the submission process.

I live at this property with my wife and son and had purchased the property 10 years ago with the intention of
living a quiet lifestyle with the beautiful surrounding views. Im extremely concerned of the negative impacts 
that the noise exposure and lighting  impacts for aviation ontop of the  wind-farms  will have on our health and
wellbeing, i am also very concerned of the financial impact the wind-farms will have on our property value.

If this project should be approved I request that the following turbines are removed: 66, 67, 69, 70 and 59. They
are the ones that we will all see and hear and I think will impact us the worst and the most. 

Kind regards
Todd Shorter.




